
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Thurs. Nov. 9th, 2023 

 
 
 
Grade 10 Boys basketball tryout today from  5-7pm 
 
There is a grade 8 girls basketball tryouts on Friday. 
 
Good morning, students! Wake up and smell the talent brewing, because 
our Coffeehouse club is thrilled to present a sizzling show on November 
10th! Get ready to be dazzled by our sensational performers as they bring 
you a piping hot blend of music, and more. Don't miss this chance to savor 
these spectacular performances. 
 
Thank you to members of our Carson chapter of the boys club for their 
efforts in last nights community clean up. Your community is appreciates all 
your hard work. Well done and keep up the great work!  
 
A group of Capilano University students are trying to collect gently used 
sporting equipment to donate to the recently burned down school, Hazel 
Trembath Elementary, in Coquitlam. We hope to ensure they will have 
sporting equipment for the children upon reopening.  
 
If you have any gently used sporting goods, supplies, or equipment that 
you would be willing and able to donate there is a blue bin outside the main 
office that you can put your items in. Thank you in advance for any 
contributions! 
 
Wrestling practices have started this week. Come out to the small gym after 
school from 3 to 5pm. No previous experience is necessary, Mr. Wong will 
welcome you and help you learn about the fastest growing sport in North 
America. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Grads! It's your grad write-up time! It's that time of the year again 
where you write your final thoughts and encouraging messages for your 
last year of high school. You can get your write-up forms from the main 
office, counselling office, or the yearbook room in D106. Please write your 
write-up using school-appropriate language, but make sure to have fun  
writing it. It will be November 30th. Submit your write-up to 
csgyearbook@sd44.ca.   
 
 
 


